
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Monday 14th October 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

I am very pleased to inform you that Year 6 children will be walking to the memorial near the Old Hall on 

Monday 11th November to take part in a Remembrance Day silence and lay the wreaths that they will have 

made during the Year 6 Parent and Child Workshop. 

 

 

Children will be leaving school at 10.00am and will return to White’s Wood Academy in time for lunch. 

Children will be walking to and from the memorial so will need to make sure they are wearing a suitable coat 

and shoes on the day. 

 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr C Fitzpatrick 

Headteacher 

 


